From:

Sent: 10 December 2019 20:58

To: Leisure Sport < Leisure.Sport@CherwellandSouthnorthants.gov.uk >

Subject: 19/02550/F

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: 19/02550/F

I wanted to make a strong contest to the new water park that is planned to be built in Chesterton village.

The roads are not built for long queues and huge car loads of people, they are small windy country roads in a rural setting. I'm not sure what the reasons are for choosing this area at all, it feels destructive.

I believe our wildlife and local residents will be affected by the increased pollution. When will the planning of new huge unsightly buildings stop? (The large warehouses in the middle of Kingsmere estate and the unnecessarily huge towering holiday inn).

There is already a huge amount of traffic off the m40 junction 9 for Bicester, and this would only get worse.

I am really unsure why we need a large American style water park forced near a small village.

Thank you for your time reading this,

Merton Grounds

Ox25 2ns Bicester

Sent from my iPhone

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..